
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

November 16th Program  
“Celebrating the Suffragists” 

Our guests will be Jill Torbert and Jan 
Olson from the League of Women Voters.
They will be presenting the history of women 
suffrage in the US. 

             
 

The meeting begins at 8:30 am at Luby’s, 
Huebner@Floyd Curl. 

Real Breakfast $10 
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32 YEARS 
And  

Still Kicking 
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 Inspirational Comments from NWD Officers 

  
 Tuesday’s results were not what I expected at all. To say I was disappointed 

is an understatement.  Venting my feelings have helped me get back on 

track. Listen, we all have worked hard and contributed and supported in 

the work to give everyone hope and opportunity. We can’t stop just 

because we didn’t win. We have to stay the course, fight the good fight. 

Prepare for the 2025 Mayoral Election. Preparation for the 2028 

Presidential Election started the second our Democratic candidate Vice 

President Kamala Harris lost her bid as the 47th President. United and 

Onward!!!!                                 

Mere Rodriguez                                                                      
 

Even though we had a wonderful candidate:  intelligent, 
experienced, a joyful warrior, but we did not win.   The people in 
America had a choice.  I believe because of racism and misogyny, 
Harris lost this fight.  We’ll carry on to make things better for all of 
us.                                                 
                                                                        Barbara Moschner 

 

I’m very disappointed at the level of political language,  most 

recently with “garbage” and “trash”.  And the proliferation of lies.  

“Wake up, America!”  

          Gene Marck 
 

If the economy is in such a crisis, why do the majority of Americans 
think Trump would be better?  We forget his failure during Covid 
and the loss of 1 million American lives. 

          Adam Castillo 
 

What the hell?  Do you realize the majority of those dumbasses who 
voted for Trump drive cars, go to jobs (I guess those “white jobs”), 
interact with us on a daily basis?  I gave myself 24 hrs to eat as many 
desserts as I could and now will avoid the scales, put on my stretch 
pants and get busy doing what Democrats always do—work for 
everyone and clean up Republican messes. 

                  Brenda  Middleton 
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ELECTION OF NWD OFFICERS 
Every 2 years we elect officers for NWD.  We will nominate in 
November and elect officers in December.  Those elected will be sworn 
in at the January, 2025 meeting. 

Current Officers: 
Mere Rodriguez, Chair 

Barbara Moschner, Vice Chair/Programs 
Gene Marck, Special Projects 

Gene Marck, Adam Castillo, Communications/Membership 
Brenda Middleton, Sec./Treasurer 

 

If you would like to serve as an officer, please submit your name 
to a current officer.  Your name will be announced at the 
November meeting and placed on the ballot for December. 
 
 
 

NWD’s QR code 

 
Use this QR code for breakfast or any donation made to 

NWD. The QR code will be available at the meeting.  You 

can also pay for breakfast before coming to the meeting. 
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IMPORTANT DATES  
 

November 16     Northwest Democrats Meeting 
 

November 28     Thanksgiving 
 

December 21     Northwest Democrats Meeting 
 

January 18          Northwest Democrats Meeting 
 

February 9          Super Bowl LIX  (NWD event) 
 

 


